INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular Dated 09/09/2019)

Dear Parents,

Sub : Discipline

To maintain goals in your life it is very important to stay disciplined. It helps the students to
stay motivated. By staying motivated, students achieve all the impossible things and walk towards
to their goal. Good discipline is essential for the students.

Following measures implemented by the school should be strictly adhered to by students of
Kindergarten to Class XII.

» Please check the school calendar pages 31 to 33.

» See that your wards follow those points.

» You are requested to see that they come on time to school and in proper uniform which
includes the hair style, uniform (The bottom of the pant should not be less than 16 inches
for boys of classes 9 and above, and should not be less than 15 inches for boys of classes 5
to 8)

» Late comers and uniform defaulters (including hair style and all the points mentioned in the
calendar) will be marked in the school calendar. Second time, it will be informed to the
parents by the class teachers and next time corrective measures will be taken.

» Students are not allowed to bring any electronic gadget to the school. If found, the gadgets
will be confiscated. Surprise checks will be carried out.

The defaulters will be brought to the notice of the discipline committee and vice principal, after
which corrective measures will be taken strictly.

Kindly ensure that the discipline rules in the calendar are strictly adhered to. The school seeks
continuous support of you, dear parents in coming together with us to make your wards better
citizens of the world.

epak Patankar
Principal



